
Environmental Awareness Subcommittee – 2019-2020 
 
 

Subcommittee Members: 
Dr. Rodney Mauricio, Chair, College of Arts and Sciences 
Dr. Elizabeth Little, College of Agricultural and Environmental Sciences 
Dr. Sudhagar Mani, College of Engineering, absent 
Dr. Anne Marie Zimeri, College of Public Health 

 
 
The Environmental Awareness Subcommittee of the University Curriculum Committee met on 
November 14, 2019, at 4:00 p.m. in room 115 Holmes-Hunter.  
 
Following reconsideration, the subcommittee approved the request for the following courses to be 
included in the list of courses that satisfy the Environmental Awareness requirement:  
 
 PBIO 1210, Principles of Plant Biology 
 
The subcommittee denied the request for the following course to be included in the list of courses to 
satisfy the Environmental Awareness requirement due to insufficient evidence in the CAPA course 
description, learning outcome, and topical outline that the course meets the Environmental Awareness 
criteria: 
 
 ANTH 2045, Introduction to Biological Anthropology  
 
The subcommittee recommended the course be revised to include additional evidence and be 
resubmitted for consideration.  
 
The subcommittee discussed the addition of an appeals process to the Environmental Awareness Policy. 
 
 
The meeting adjourned at 4:45 p.m.  
 
 
Rodney Mauricio, Chair  
Environmental Awareness Subcommittee  


